
Friday 9th September 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I hope you are all well and settling into the new school year. It has been lovely getting to 
know your children this week – we have had a very busy week! 
 
Today your child will be bringing home a “Book for Pleasure” book. This book has been 
chosen by your child from our book basket and is for you to enjoy and share with your child 
at home. Please could you return the book next Friday, and then your child will be able to 
choose a new “Book for Pleasure” book. 
 
We will be starting our phonics sessions for Reception children next Monday. I will be 
holding a short “Phonics session for Parents” on Friday 23rd September at 2:30pm in the 
EYFS classroom. This session will explain how we teach phonics in school and how parents 
can support phonics and reading at home. I do hope you will be able to attend. Of course, I 
will be able to provide information to parents who are unable to attend. 
 
Next week 
Monday – PE  
Thursday – Forest Schools (Please bring in wellies) 
Please see the separate letter regarding Show and Tell 
 
If you have any concerns please come and speak to Mrs Hainsworth, Mrs McCue or myself – 
we are always here to help. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Sarah Chaplin 
EYFS Teacher 
 
 


